

December 20, 2000

Mr. Rick Butler

Dear Mr. Butler:

Your letter dated December 6, 2000 to USA Volleyball satisfactorily fulfills the conditions attached to the USAV Ethics and Eligibility Committee decision of July 31, 1995.

Therefore, USA Volleyball grants is approval for you to apply for conditional membership to a USAV Regional Volleyball Association subject to the conditions rendered in the above Ethics and Eligibility Committee decision.

Sincerely,

Kerry J.W. Klostermann

Executive Director

cc: Mr. Al Monaco, President USAV

Mr. Kevin Twohig, Chair, USAV Ethics and Eligibility Committee Mrs. Lea Wagner, Commissioner, USAV Great Lakes Region





NATIONAL OFFICE: